
and visit if you’re in the area!

Best Wishes for the Holidays

The big news this year was Eben and Sheri getting married,

In other news, Eben continues to work at IBM Research, 
and Sheri continues to work at the Let Them Hear Found−
ation, making insurance companies mad by forcing them 
to pay for surgeries to help hearing−impaired children.
Melissa is taking college courses and living in San Fran−
cisco, Patty started high school, and Talia is a very active
3 1/2−year−old, keeping us all on our toes.

Our address and contact info remain the same, drop us a line

17450 Stevens Canyon Road
Cupertino, CA 95014
(408) 867−1876

Happy Holidays!

From Eben, Sheri,
Melissa, Patty,

and Talia

pictures are at: http://plunk.org/eben/wedding

and the New Year!


